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IU Bloomington School of Education Modification to the Experimental Course Policy

Those proposing new courses should distinguish between (1) courses which are the result of some considerable background of experience with the matter taught and which are designed to be enduring parts of relatively stable programs with articulated thrusts and (2) courses which are more tentative and experimental, with which there is not a background of previous experience in teaching the content, courses which are not yet seen as established and enduring components of a deliberate program but may become so as a result of experimental offering. Courses falling in the first class should be submitted through the usual channels for approval of new courses and the proposal should make a case for the course as an enduring contribution to an articulated program. Courses falling in the second class should be offered under the Edua F500 or F500 rubric for one or two semesters prior to submission through normal channels. In the event that a proposed course is not clearly seen to fall within class 1, it is advisable that it be offered on an experimental basis.
